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Dear Parents,

As our children are about to embark on their very first public
examination, AISSE, 2025, starting tomorrow, the 15th of

February; we, the entire family of DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL,
HAJIPUR, wish them all the very best for their examinations.

| also extend heartfelt prayers and good wishes for our
children to excel in their examinations. |, most earnestly,
request all parents to keep faith in their wards and support

them to maintain a perfectly balanced healthy mind and
body at this crucial juncture of their lives.

Nilanjana K Jha
Principal

Delhi Public School, Hajipur




